
Orchard Homes Winter Market 2019 Season 

Market Guidelines and Rules 

• The building will be open around 7:30 am each Saturday; all vendors need to be set up 

by 8:45 am to be ready for opening at 9:00 am.  

• After unloading, please move your vehicle to the far side of the parking lot so 

customers will have plenty of parking. 

• Selling allowed food products (produce, shelf-stable baked goods, jams and jellies, 

etc) at a Farmers’ Market does NOT require a Cottage Food license. 

• Baked goods are allowed but only ones which are shelf-stable.  Examples would be: 

breads, cookies, pies, etc.  Anything which would need refrigeration is not allowed per 

County Health regulations.  If you are selling items in a package, please list ingredients 

and any allergens. 

• Jams and jellies are allowed but no canned goods (e.g. pickles, salsa, etc) are allowed 

per County Health regulations unless you have obtained a Cottage Food License from 

the Health Dept.  

• All produce and baked goods need to be grown or baked by the vendor.  No third 

party sales will be allowed unless approved by the market manager. 

• If you are selling eggs, you either need a state license to grade eggs or you will need 

to display a sign that reads “unprocessed farm eggs”.  

• No animals are allowed inside the building or in the parking lot. 

• This market is focused on local products and crafts.  Commercially made items will 

allowed only if there is space available.  These items must be approved in advance the 

market manager (Hope Bates).  

• Please check in with the market manager (Hope Bates) each week for the assignment of 

your space.  (If you are a season vendor, you will be assigned a set place at the 

beginning of the season.)  Vendors coming in on a week-by-week status will be 

assigned a space on a first come-first serve basis. 

• Table fees will be collected each week.   These fees go towards the weekly cleaning 

fee for the building and the purchase of signage and other amenities which benefit our 

market. 

• This is a new winter market and we want it to grow and help serve the needs of our 

community!  Please let the market manager (Hope Bates) know of any suggestions or 

recommendations you have to improve our market.  We want the market to be a 

friendly place for our customer’s to shop and a great opportunity for all our local 

vendors.  

Please contact the market manager with any questions or concerns about these 

guidelines: Hope Bates 803-292-8535 or email: ohwmarket@gmail.com 

Facebook @ohwmarket  Instagram ohwmarket 


